
 

 
 
At Smile Design, we consider ourselves an extension of your home. We deeply value the health and 
safety of all our patients and staff. Currently, we are following specific guidance from the Centers for 
Disease Control, the American Dental Association, and other state and local agencies. We always follow 
stringent Department of Health regulations. With the Coronavirus, we will be even more resolute- from 
hand washing, to providing care, to encouraging employees not to report to work if they feel sick.  
 
While the final impact of this health crisis is ultimately unknown, health and safety are of paramount 
importance to us. As a result, we have put the following procedures in place to maintain a healthy 
environment: 
 

• We have increased the frequency of hard surface cleaning and disinfectant. 

• Active communication with staff and patients emphasizing everyday preventative actions 
including proper hygiene and maintaining a clean, sanitized work environment. 

• We have provided plentiful sanitation products and discussed in detail hygiene instructions. 

• Repeated Occupational Safety and Health Administration. 
 
We would like to “Thank You” for completing this form.  
Your health and safety are our number one priority. 
 
 
In the past 14 days have you had the following: 
 
Cough, sneezing, shortness of breath?                                         Yes ______________ No ______________ 
 
Fever?                                                                                                   Yes ______________ No ______________ 
 
In the past 14 days, have you: 
 
Traveled from an affected geographic area                                 Yes ______________ No ______________ 
(China, South Korea, Iran and most of Europe) 
 
Had contact with anyone that tested positive for COVID-19    Yes ______________ No ______________ 
 
 
 

Patient Signature _____________________________________  Date _________________________ 


